
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

December 3, 2023

Monday
December 4

Tuesday
December 5

Wednesday
December 6

Thursday
December 7

Friday
December 8

Handbell & Choir
Dress Rehearsal at
lunch recess

Cast member dress
rehearsal at lunch
recess

School-wide Snack

Grades 3-6 Christmas
Concert @ 1:30 p.m.

Grades 3-6 Christmas
Concert @ 7:00 p.m.

Hot Lunch (if ordered) Board Game Club at
lunch recess

Dear Forest Green Families,

Indigenous Holiday Market
Memorial Composite High School is hosting an Indigenous Holiday Market featuring local
artists, on Saturday, December 2nd from 10 a.m. - 3 p.m. in the Large Gym. Everyone is
welcome!

Grades 3-6 Christmas Concerts
Forest Green’s Grades 3-6 Christmas Concerts will take place on Wednesday, December 6 at
1:30 pm & 7:00 pm in the Gym. Doors will open half an hour before each performance. You are
invited to attend and join in this celebration of the holiday season with us!

All students should be dressed in their Christmas best for the concerts, dressing up is
encouraged! Students should come dressed up in the morning so they are ready for the dress
rehearsals and afternoon performance.

All students should be in their classrooms for the evening concert by 6:45 pm. If your child is not
able to attend during the day or evening concert, please let the school know as soon as possible
to avoid confusion and help us to arrange items for the concerts accordingly.

Please Note: ***As space is limited for the evening performance, we are asking that immediate
family only attend the evening performance. Grandparents and extended family are welcome to
attend the afternoon performance.

We will be taking donations for the Kinsmen Christmas Hampers during this time. If you wish,
you can donate non-perishable food items, new unwrapped toys, gift cards, or monetary
donations to be part of this wonderful giving experience.

The Fundraising Society will be hosting a bake sale and sweet silent auction. You will be able to
purchase baking 30 minutes before, as well as 30 minutes after the concert. If you would like to
donate baked goods, please contact the fundraising society at fgsfundraising@gmail.com.



There will also be a draw for the chance to win front-row VIP seating at each concert!
We are planning to live-stream the concert if you are unable to attend. Watch our Facebook
site!

School-wide Snack with the Learning Hub
On Wednesday, the Learning Hub students will be preparing a yummy snack for all students in
the school: Animal Face Toast. There will be gluten-free bread available for students with
dietary restrictions. The toast will be dressed with WOW Butter, bananas, and blueberries.

Looking for Guest Chefs
Do you like to cook or bake? We are hoping you will consider being a Guest Chef here at
Forest Green. You tell us what you want to make and what ingredients you need, what grade of
students you want to work with, and how many students you are comfortable working with. We
will make the arrangements on our end and all you have to do is come and share your talents
with us. Student chefs will love to learn from you and students throughout the school will enjoy
eating your creations! Please email Leah if you are interested in being a Guest Chef at
leah.andrews@psd.ca.

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda
(Principal and Assistant Principal)
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